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You don't often get email from @btinternet.com. Learn why this is important

Ref:
EN010137: Application by Mona Offshore Wind Limited for an Order Granting Development Consent for the
Mona Offshore Wind Farm 

Name:              Lois Williams
Status:             Land owner
Email:               @btinternet.com
Business:   L.O Williams, Groesffordd Farm
Unique Ref:     See below

I am the owner of , in Cefn Meiriadog, whose business is
affected by the Mona Offshore Wind Farm project. Both intrusive and non-intrusive works have been
carried out on my land in connection with the Mona project, and I have had on-site meetings with
Dalcour Maclaren as Mona’s agents. The Title Number of the land in question is CYM456237.

In addition to the work affecting my farmland, I also own a property close to the site where Mona
propose to build their substation. The property, , is a Grade 2 listed building
adjacent to the property Tyddyn Meredydd, whose owners ( ) I note are
already registered for the Examination.  and Tyddyn Meredydd are the two
properties closest to the proposed substation site and together with nearby Cae Llwyd, are those
most affected by it in terms of being visual receptors.

My dealings with Mona and Dalcour Maclaren are handled by my land agent, Jones Peckover, at their
Abergele office. Aware of today’s deadline for registration, I have today asked Jones Peckover to
provide me with my reference number in connection with the Mona consultation, but unfortunately the
person handling my business was out of the office and the member of staff he asked to get in touch
about it did not get back to me. 

Notwithstanding the above, I would like to register to attend the meetings to be held at Venue Cymru
from the 16th-19th July. I wish to attend as an observer and would not plan to speak. I would also like
to be regarded an an Interested Party given the way my properties are affected.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Lois Oldfield Williams

@btinternet.com

mailto:MonaOffshoreWindProject@planninginspectorate.gov.uk



